
From: judi knights <  
Sent: 15 January 2024 21:57
To: COUTINHO, Claire C 
Subject: Medworth Energy from Waste facility
 
Dear Claire Coutinho,
 
I would be very grateful please for your kind attention of my email attached, concerning the
Medworth EfW facility proposed for Wisbech, Cambridgeshire.  I had hoped to send it as part two
of my submission for the Planning Inspectorate, but was unable to at the time.



 
Kind regards,
 
Judi Knights
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